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l' May 6, 1994
,

Mr. L. A. England, Chairman
BWR Owners Group

.

P.O. Box 220
St. Francisville, Louisiana 70775

Dear Mr. England:

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF THE NRC SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT FOR THE
BWR OWNERS' GROUP RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 89-19

4

Enclosed is the NRC Safety Evaluation Report (SER) addressing the BWR

Owners Group Response to Reactor Vessel Overfill Protection, Generic Letter

89-19. Based on the staff's review of the BWR Owners Group response and the

cost / safety benefit analysis, the staff has concluded that upgrading existing

automatic overfill protection systems to achieve additional separation is not

warranted. The staff's findings and recommendations .'re documented in the

SER. These findings will be utilized in completing ot.r plant specific reviews

for this issue.

Sincerely,

Originalsigned by

Bruce A. Boger, Director
9405250077 940506 Division of Reactor Controls
PDR TOPRP ENVG and Human Factors
C Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Mr. L. A. England, Chairman
BWR Owners Group
P.O. Box 220
St. Francisville, Louisiana 70775

Dear Mr. England:

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL 0F THE NRC SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT FOR THE
BWR OWNERS' GROUP RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 89-19

Enclosed is the NRC Safety Evaluation Report (SER) addressing the BWR

Owners Group Response to Reactor Vessel Overfill Protection, Generic Letter

89-19. Based on the staff's review of the BWR Owners Group response and the

cost / safety benefit analysis, the staff has concluded that upgrading existing

autcmatic overfill protection systems to achieve additional separation is not

warranted. The staff's findings and recommendations are documented in the

SER. These findings will be utilized in completing our plant specific reviews

for this issue.

Sincerely,

Onginals4gneo by

Bruce A. Boger, Director
Division of Reactor Controls

and Human Factors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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